
FASS System Release 16.4.0.0 

Attention FASS-PH users, 

The FASS-PH system will be unavailable from Friday March 25 at 8 pm to Sunday March 27 at 11:59 pm 
for a system release/upgrade. This release will include the following items:  

- The Unique Entity Identifier (UEI) number becomes mandatory for all financial submissions 
beginning with fiscal year end 3/31/2022. (More information on this can be found under the 
Unique Entity Identifier Release.) 

- The system will no longer prevent the user from submitting more than one audit finding under 
line G4200-060. 

- The validation message issues in the Income Statement module have been resolved. 

We thank you for your patience as we work to ensure the FASS-PH system works as expected. 


